
Canterbury Rotary Club 

Supplementary Business Meeting 3.9.19 

The Treasurer (Stephen Thompson) identified to the Club the following matters: 

 

a) Club Council has agreed on 27th August 2019 that the Club shall reserve £1000 to support the 

Honey Bears Nursery, as requested by the Community Service committee. This shall be funded 

by transferring £500 from the Emergency Fund and £500 from the Wishing Well Fund. 

b) The Weekly Raffle in the past has been used for a variety of purposes in the past. From now 

on it shall be used for Shelterbox, Aquabox and Water Aid purposes. The decision on which of 

these three purposes shall be up to the International Committee. 

 

Item b) required a vote from the Club and the Vote was passed unanimously. 
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         President 
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